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Asian Schools Chess Championship Postponed

Casto Abundo <casto.abundo@gmail.com> Wed, Aug 3, 2022 at 12:36 AM
To: ACF Asian Chess Federation <asianchessfederation@yahoo.com>
Bcc: indianchessfed@gmail.com

To All National Federations in Asia

Greetings from Chennai. In discussion with Sri Lanka Chess Federation president Luxman Wijesuriuya, the Asian
Schools Chess Championship in Sri Lanka is postponed. Please wait for further announcement.

Regards

Casto Abundo
+971 50 3544938
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